[image: image1.png]



Education Resources

Executive Director Tony McDaid
Carnwath Primary School – Head Teacher: Mrs Pamela L. Easton

	
	Our ref:
	

	
	Your ref:
	

	
	If calling ask for:
	Pamela Easton

	
	Phone:
	01555 840263

	
	Date:
	5th December 2017


Dear Parent / Carer

Earlier this year we asked if parents would be interested in a breakfast club.  In negotiation with Facilities we are setting up a trial breakfast club which will start on Tuesday, 16th January 2018.  

There will be a breakfast club in school on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morning.  While this trial takes place you will be asked to book a place for your child in order for us to manage ordering of food.  We ask that children are signed into the breakfast club by an adult at 8.30am.  Children will stay in the breakfast club until 8.45am, after which time they will be allowed into the playground when they have finished their breakfast.  Should the weather be inclement then children will go to their classroom.
The following menu will operate, with prices as noted:
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1 slice toast

Water or apple juice       
60p or 30p for children in receipt of free school meals (by application)
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Rice crispies

Water or apple juice

60p or 30p for children in receipt of free school meals (by application)
Carton of milk


20p

Parents should note that in the event of adverse weather, ie snow, where there is the potential that the school will not open then the breakfast club may not open or parents may be asked to wait with their child.
Thank you very much to the parents who have made this trial possible by offering their time and expertise.

Yours sincerely
Pamela L. Easton
Head Teacher

White Craw Court, Carnwath, Lanark, ML11 8GZ  

Phone: 01555 840263
 Email: office@carnwath -pri.s-lanark.sch.uk
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